
2024 British GT Championship  

Round 4 – Donington Park 3 Hour: 25 – 26 May 2024 

Bulletin 5: Clarification on article 36.6  

  

 

 

Clarification on article 36.6  

« Eye protection in the form of visors or safety glasses is highly recommended for all personnel in the working lane, 

and mandatory for those wearing armbands. » 

  

Please note that standard prescription glasses are not generally considered to be safety glasses in the context of this 

article, unless specifically using strengthened glass and with additional side protection.  Visors or safety goggles 

should normally be worn over standard prescription glasses.  It is important that mechanics wearing 

safety glasses do not have unused goggles or visors on their helmet. 

  

Checks will take place at the Events; team managers whose mechanics wear prescription glasses in the working lane 

without visors or goggles must provide proof of their compliance with this article. 
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Series Race Director 

Licence International 10684 


